John Roddy Ackerman Shane Araneo Mary Beth Bolt

















Cason Collins Steven Copeland Jessica Crosby

Chris Davis Sarah Kirby Dutton Richard Fischer

Graham Buckner

Eileen Campbell

Shanna Butterfield







Third

Growing rapidly brings necessary maturity to face new academic challenges

Determined to make this a successful year, the third grade began the task facing them. At first it seemed impossible to learn everything. The multiplication tables had to be memorized. South Carolina history was included into the curriculum. Field trips gave extra notes of excitement. The class visited the Charleston Museum and attended a movie, "A Muppet Christmas Carol," before Christmas. Each week the class went to the library. "Walking to the library and listening to Mrs. Brightwell read us a story is my favorite part of going to school," admitted Campbell Trippe. During Spanish Enrichment, Mrs. Folk helped each student make a colorful "God's eye." Taught by Mrs. Buckner and Mrs. Davenport, they participated in the Pizza Hut Book-It Program.

Third grader Sarah Kirby Dutton walks to the gym with her secret pal, seventh grader Sarah Tabor. Everyone enjoyed the annual picnic and pep rally.



The lower school enjoyed annual the Thanksgiving celebration, which featured traditional ''We food. wanted to eat outside but it was raining! We had fun anyway," said Graham Buckner.

